
Use of MAA Spring Book Sales Income

On 3 April 2016 Treasurer Kristi Karber sent the following to the Executive

Committee on behalf of Chair Ramesh Garimella.

***********************

Proposal:

The R.B. Deal fund will be supplemented with the amount that the Section

receives from the national office due to the spring book sales.

************************

The votes below were tabulated and recorded by Secretary Anita Walker on

6 April 2016.

• Vote counts

– 6 votes in favor of the proposal

– 2 votes not cast

• Result

– The money the Section receives from the MAA national office as a

result of spring book sales will be placed in the R.B. Deal Fund.


